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Commodore’s Corner
A nice lady donated several wet suits and kayaking jackets and pants of
various sizes. They are now in the Lost and Found bin in the clubhouse
and they are all in like-new condition. You are welcome to take whatever
is there, first come first served.
Regards,
Michael Evans
Commodore
New Castle Sailing Club

July 4th Holiday Sail
Meet at sail house at 10:30 a.m.
Sail to Crabby Dick’s for lunch.
(Always check the weather first!)
Please RSVP to vcmdrncsc@gmail.com
so I can let Crabby Dick’s know how many
people to expect.
If you would prefer to drive there instead
of sail, just let me know.
Thanks,
Barbara Cooper
Vice Commodore
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On the Water in June

Thanks to the following for their photos in this issue:
Scott Andrews, Tom Gorrman, Michael Hyzny,
Dave Koppeser and Patti Parziale.
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Racing

We have had an unfortunate weather pattern this year with very light winds on
Saturday mornings. This past week was no exception so we moved our Flying Scot
Race & Make-Up Separation Day Regatta to the afternoon.
Thanks to our Race Committee of
Dave Koppeser and Patti Parziale for
their flexibility. We only had enough
wind to race the Thistles but we were
able to get the Separation Day Regatta
sailed just a day after the actual
Separation Day. We had six boats on
the starting line and were able to get in
four races in the variable afternoon
winds. Results are posted on the
Racing Page of the NCSC website.
Despite the weather, we have managed to get in a number of other race days this
season. A link to the Race Results for the first half of the Spring Series is on the
Racing Page of the NCSC website. We also had a nice mix of experienced skippers
and new racers come out for our race practice day on June 2nd. Six Thistles were
out and we were able to get in some good practice time including practice on starts,
mark roundings and downwind sailing with the spinnaker.
Going forward, when the weather forecast indicates that racing will not be possible
due to the weather, I will continue to postpone or cancel the Saturday race with a
Friday evening email notice. If the weather looks iffy for sailing, make sure to check
your email before leaving for a Saturday race. If you see no email, the race is on.
Let's hope for more wind on Saturday mornings.
The Spring Series resumes next Saturday, June 23rd. This might be a good time to
check on the Series award qualification participation requirements posted on the
Racing Page of the NCSC website. I hope to see as many NCSC members as
possible at an upcoming race. Everyone is welcome and encouraged to participate.
Tom Gorman
Racing Director
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Separation Day Regatta
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